
 

 

NOMINATIONS TO THE INSPECTIONS COMMITTEE 

In terms of Section 20(2)(d) of the Auditing Profession Act No. 26 of 2005, as amended, the 

Board of the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) must establish an Inspections 

Committee (INSCOM) and appoint its members. The committee is responsible for monitoring 

the process and outcomes of IRBA inspections on registered auditors in South Africa.  

The Board requires the nomination of suitably qualified and experienced persons, who are not 

directly or indirectly involved in public practice. Also, the nominees should not be members of 

the IRBA’s Investigating Committee or the Disciplinary Committee. 

A member of the INSCOM will hold office for a period not exceeding three years and may be 

reappointed but may not serve more than two consecutive terms. The appointed members’ 

first term will commence on 1 April 2024 and expire on 31 March 2027. 

Applications must include a curriculum vitae (CV) that details the applicant’s knowledge and 

experience in an executive role or higher; seven years’ post-CA (SA), or equivalent 

qualification, experience in external auditing, or any other relevant experience in commerce 

or academia, among others; and copies of qualifications. Specialisation in any of the following 

fields, or an equivalent, will be advantageous: 

• Investor/financial analysis; 

• Financial reporting; 

• Information technology audit; and 

• Banking/insurance. 

To apply, please send and submit a completed nomination form and comprehensive CV to 

inspections@irba.co.za. 

For all enquiries, please contact Ms Nontokozo Nzimande on +2710 496 0584. 

 

Closing Date: 11 March 2024 
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